
We ,as the residents of Borouh of Enfield expect the Council to
work with us for the best panning solution ,we elected them.

The Draft Local Plan is a disaster for Enfield ,where urbanisation
will cover the precious parts of the Borough.

Of course the building companies are eager to snatch the prime
land,it is easier for them to build on.

Enfield has many brown sites ,post industrial, closed warehouses,
which can be developed.

Referring to the land on both sides of Enfield Road,at Oakwood
it has been found to be the flood plain,not suitable for development,

Regards


